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 Safety & Health Circular No. 36 / 2015 
 Circular Letter from Buildings Department – 
 Safety of Scaffolding Works in Construction / 
 Building Sites during Typhoon Season 
 
             Date:  4 June 2015 
             Our Ref.： HD(C)TS 4/49/26 

 
 
This serves to draw your attention to the captioned Circular Letter issued by Buildings 
Department (BD). 
 
 
The Letter can also be downloaded through the link below:  
https://www.bd.gov.hk/doc/en/resources/codes-and-references/practice-notes-and-circular-l
etters/circular/CL_SSWTSe.pdf 
 
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact the Buildings Department on 2626 1616, or email: 
enquiry@bd.gov.hk 
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